
The NCRC Board of Directors has approved a scholarship opportunity for one attendee for the upcoming
2024 Annual NCRC NAHRO Conference hosted by OHAC which will take place in  

Cincinnati, Ohio on May1-3 2024.
The scholarship will include full conference fees plus two nights free lodging at the Conference Hotel

One Conference Scholarships will be awarded for the region.
To qualify for a 2024 Conference Scholarship:
• Your agency must administer a Public Housing, Section 8, Community Development, HOME or Homeless Program.
• Your agency must be current with their NCRC membership dues.
• You must not have attended a NCRC conference outside of your residing state for the past three years.
The eight Conference Scholarships will be randomly drawn—one per state—from the pool of qualifying applicants.

Applications are due by Monday, April 1, 2024.
Submit by email to: Dara Lee, Vice President of Member Services, 

phone: (218) 233-8883 • email: dlee@claycohra.com 
Executive Director, Clay County HRA,  PO Box 99, Dilworth, MN 56529

All applicants selected to receive the awards will be notified no later than Monday, April 5, 2024.

2024 Conference Scholarship Application
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 	
Name of Applicant	

__________________________________________________________________ 	 _______________________________________________________________ 	
Agency of Applicant		  State of Applicant

__________________________________________________________________ 	 _______________________________________________________________ 	
Agency Phone 		  Applicant Email

Each applicant must have a signature from either their Executive Director or a member of their Board certifying that if 
they are awarded the scholarship, the Agency will commit to paying any additional travel expenses not covered by the 
scholarship.

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 	 _____________________________________________
Applicant Signature		  Date

By signing above, I certify that we are a member agency and are current with our NCRC NAHRO dues. I also certify that 
I have not attended in the past three years outside of my residing state. I understand that if randomly selected, my name 
will be released to the public as a scholarship winner.

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 	 _____________________________________________
Agency Executive Director/Board Member Signature and Title		  Date

By signing above, I certify that we are committing to support the above applicant to attend the NCRC NAHRO 
Conference in Ohio and that we will cover any additional expenses incurred by the applicant.

Applications are due by Monday, April 1,  2023.
Submit by email to: Dara Lee, Vice President of Member Services, 

phone: (218) 233-8883 • email: dlee@claycohra.com 
Executive Director, Clay County HRA,  PO Box 99, Dilworth, MN 56529

Conference Scholarship Application also available on the
NCRC/NAHRO website ncrcnahro.org

2024 Conference Scholarships


